
COURTESY BUS IS BACK– 64959002 

Dear Members, 

As 2021 approaches I want to thank everyone for the support you have shown for the Club and the staff throughout 

these unprecedented times. It has been great to see our members, staff, and even our Club vendors, all doing their 

part to keep our community safe and open for your enjoyment.  

The NSW Government have announced easing of Covid-19 restrictions in hospitality venues including Clubs from 

Monday 7th December 2020. We ask that Members assist Club Management and Staff with continuing to abide by 

the rules with these changes.  

Below are the Changes announced by the NSW Premier: (To come in to effect Monday 7th December 2020) 

• The 4 square metre rule is being removed, and density limits in Clubs will be determined in accordance with       

1 patron per 2 square metres. The 2 square metre rule will apply to venues of all sizes as well as indoor and 

outdoor areas.  

• There will no longer be any caps. This means that the 300-person venue cap will be removed, as well as caps 

on functions and events (as noted below, all types of functions and events can now be held). 

• Patrons will be permitted to stand in outdoor areas only.                                                                                                              

Patrons in indoor areas will still be required to remain seated. 

• There will be no limit on the size of a group, gathering, booking or reservation, which means Clubs will no longer 

be limited to holding “corporate events” and all types of functions and events can now be held, including                                    

Christmas events and birthday celebrations. 

• Up to 50 people will be permitted to dance at any one time. This means that, at a wedding held in a Club, up to 

50 people can dance. The 50 people who can dance at any one time can change throughout the event. 

This is great news for our Community Clubs and we look forward to another piece of ‘normality’. 

CLUB HOUSE UPDATE including “WHATS ON”: 

• Members are once encouraged to book at the Bistro from Monday 7th December 2020. 

• TBCC has LIVE entertainment booked for New Years Eve Celebrations and we encourage Members to book 

at the Bistro. 

• Christmas Raffles including Meat, Seafood and Hams every Friday evening. 

• Christmas Raffles including Meat, Hams and Seafood every Sunday afternoon. 

• Poker - Saturday evenings and Sunday afternoons 

• Trivia every Tuesday evening                                                                                     

• Numerus Bistro Specials. 

                                                                                           

LAUNCHING AT TBCC MID DECEMBER 2020 

FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 4th DECEMBER 2020                                                                                                                         


